Bee City Committee
Special Meeting Minutes
August 15,2024 — 1:00 p.m.

The special meeting was held at Town Hall with the following in attendance: Joe Robustelli, Pat
LaSalle, and Rebecca Roberts.

The focus of this Special Meeting was to watch an online seminar about the Great Southeast
Pollinator Census taking place August 23 and 24, 2024.

There was no quorum, therefore there were no minutes.
The next meeting will be August 20, 2024, at the Town Hall.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:15 pm.

ATTEST:

Karen F. Monroe




